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San Diego Attorney Discusses Bystander Training Policies

News

2.15.19


Quoted in the Daily Journal article “Bystander training can reduce or increase legal challenges,”

San Diego Associate Megan Walker discusses the importance of bystander training in the

workplace. She says bystander training allows companies to better teach signs of problematic

behavior to its workforce, though she warns that if the message comes across as accusatory, people

might tune it out.

Megan explains that bystander training could decrease litigation, if executed properly. The training

is meant to help a company get ahead of harassment and create a better workplace.

To read the full article, visit the Daily Journal. (subscription required)

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Megan E. Walker

Partner

858.597.9611

Email

Related Offices

mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/megan-e-walker.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/megan-e-walker.html
tel:858.597.9611
mailto:mewalker@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2024 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

San Diego

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/san-diego.html

